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A proposed policy for West Tisbury town-owned Electric Vehicle charging stations. 

• The Energy Committee recommends that West Tisbury adopts a policy of fee for charge for 
town installed and owned EV chargers. 

 
o The Energy Committee shall maintain oversight of the town-owned EV charging stations 

with assistance from the facilities maintenance committee as required. 
 

o This policy would include all new chargers installed after the Public Library chargers 
were installed in 2021. 
 

o The initial fee should be equal to the full electricity price, including both supply and 
distribution charges, that the town is billed or expected to be billed during that said 
period. The fee may be adjusted to include service and software charges as required, or 
portion thereof, based on the recommendation of the Energy Committee. 
 

o Regarding legacy chargers, The Energy Committee recommends that “free charging” 
stations be replaced with fee for charge stations when the existing chargers need to be 
replaced.  
 

• The town should aim to have at least one fast (“Level 3”) charger, with multiple charging ports 
The Energy Committee recommends this to be located at the Public Safety Building. 

 

 


